
Notice is hereby given that the City of Capitola City Council will hold a
Public Hearing to introduce an amendment to Municipal Code Chapter
17.24, Commercial and Industrial Zoning Districts. The amendment would
allow a new conditional use within the Regional Commercial (C-R) Zoning
District to permit a limited number of retail cannabis establishments,
subject to regulations and review criteria, in compliance with state law.
The proposed ordinance shall only go into effect if a ballot measure for a
cannabis tax is passed by Capitola voters in November 2018. The Planning
Commission recommended adoption at its June 7, 2018, meeting.

If you require special assistance in order to attend the meeting, including
needs addressed by the Americans with Disabilities Act, notify the City at
least 3 days prior to the meeting by calling 831-475-7300.

For further information, please contact the Community Development
Department at 831-475-7300 during normal business hours, write to
the City of Capitola, 420 Capitola Avenue, CA 95010, or by email at
citycouncil@ci.capitola.ca.us

Consideration of Retail
Marijuana Sales in Capitola

Thursday, June 28, at 7 p.m.

The hearing will occur in the City
Council chambers, 420 Capitola Ave.


